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7 February 2020   

  
Dear Mr Munro, 
 
Proposed Precept for 2020-21 
 
In accordance with Schedule 5 of the Police Reform and Social Responsibility Act 2011 and 
the Police and Crime Panel (Precepts and Chief Constable Appointments) Regulations 2012, 
I write to inform you of the Surrey Police and Crime Panel’s decision with regard to your 
proposed precept for 2020-21. 
 
The following recommendation was agreed at the Police and Crime Panel meeting held on 7 
February 2020: 
 

 That the Police & Crime Panel agrees the proposed Surrey Police Council Tax 
Precept of £270.57p for a Band D Property for the financial year 2020/21. 

 
I would like to thank you for your communication with the Police and Crime Panel’s finance 
sub-group regarding your proposed precept and budget position in the lead up to the formal 
Panel meeting. 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Mr Bryan Cross 
Vice-Chairman, Surrey Police & Crime Panel 
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